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DEADLINE APPROACHING 
To apply for a place in reception you must apply 

online by: 15 January 2019 at 5pm.  
 

www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions 
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Topic of the Month 
This month we will be focusing on numbers and 
shapes. Here are a few activities you can do with 
your child at home: 

• Look out for numbers and shapes when 
you are out e.g. price tags, sign posts  

• Recognising numbers and shapes at home 

• Number songs  
 

For more ideas, speak to a member of staff  
 

Holidays 

We will next be breaking up for the half term 
holidays on Friday 15th February 2019 and 

reopen on Monday 25th Febuary 2019. 
 

 

 
 
 

We would like to welcome back everyone at 
Heathcot as well as the new children starting this 
term. We hope you had a wonderful holiday and 

a great start to the New Year! 
 

Key Person Meeting  

Please can all parents book a meeting with your 
child’s key person.  

 

This meeting is important as it not only gives you 
a chance to ask any questions or raise any 

concerns, but it also gives us an opportunity to 
let you know how well your child is doing at  

pre-school. 
 

Appropriate Clothing 
Please send your child to pre-school in a warm 
coat. Children will also need hats, gloves and 

scarves as we do go outside every day regardless 
of the weather condition and as we are in the 

winter season the weather is still very cold. 
 

Keeping up-to-date with the 

Pre-School  

We try our very best to keep you up to date  
with Important information and dates.  

 

We send out newsletters every month on the 
emails you have provided us with. For those 

parents who would prefer the hard copy, please 
ask a member of staff.  

 

Please can you check your emails, read your text 
messages, check out our website and the parents 
notice board to keep up with what’s happening 

in the preschool. 
 

Thank you  
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